
BARTON VILLAGE, INC. 
WATER MAIN/HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 
The Barton Village Water Department will be flushing hydrants Monday, October 7, 2024 and 
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 between the hours of 7:00am and 3:30pm. 
 
Water mains are cleaned by opening hydrants and allowing water to escape under high velocity.  
Periodic flushing is an important part of maintaining our system. 
 
Flushing may produce temporary discolora�on, and you may experience low water pressure.  
The safety of the water is not affected; however, if you experience discolora�on, run your water 
for several minutes and it should clear. 
 
It is recommended that you schedule laundry and cleaning projects un�l a�er flushing occurs.  
During flushing, please keep water usage to a minimum. 
 
Thank you for your pa�ence. 
 
If you have any ques�ons regarding the �mes and areas affected, please contact the Barton 
Village Office at 802-525-4747. 
 


